
Mr Tounget, 

I am a resident of Oak Hill and I strongly urge the commission to keep the Oak Neigbhorhoods 
intact as drawn by the map the Oak Hill Association of Neighborhoods (OHAN) submitted. 

Frankly, we have been screwed by the city, Imagine Austin, and Capital Metro in the past and we 
are really looking forward to a district that encompasses all of Oak Hill where we can have a 
representative that listens to our needs.  

Please share this with the commission and let them know that we do not want to be split apart. 

Regards, 

Glenn Ross 
Vice-President  
Western Oaks Property Owners Association 
 


